
St. Mark Parish  
 
Social Justice meeting                    Aug 23, 2019 
 
Present: Barb Dunlay & Rose Atkinson. Absent: Clara Monson & Joan Nelson. 
 
Meeting was opened with the Social Justice prayer. 
 
Rose reported that in July $175.00 was donated through the scrip program to purchase food for 
the Food Pantry at MICA. 
 
In August $225.00 was donated to purchase food for MICA (food pantry).  A large portion of this 
was spent on meat, now that the food pantry has 2 freezers to store frozen food. This is one of 
their greatest needs. 
 
Still looking for more members! 
 
Allocations were completed for April- June for Father Kevin’s approval. 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned.  
 
Next meeting to be determined by availability of our other members.  
 


